
This Month’s Newsletter
You will notice that this newsletter is a day later and short on content from previous 

newsletters.  Unfortunately, I can attribute this to being clumsy while flying with 

friends.  Please respect the pusher prop style airplanes when hand launching them.  I 

learned the hard way this Sunday, and have stitches to prove it.

I have no excuses, as it was just my complacency.  And, First Aid kits are a must to 

have on hand.  Luckily, Dave Blackmore had a roll of paper towels and some electrical 

tape in his truck!  Thank you Dave!

New Member Application
David Kratz of Verona, PA applied to become a member of MARCS, and will be voted 

on at this month’s meeting.

This Month’s Meeting
Our monthly MARCS meetings are being moved back to the Murrysville Community 

Center, starting with this month’s meeting, and will remain there throughout the 

winter months.  The start time 

remains the same at 7:30 pm.

Use the back door entrance

again this month.

See you all there!
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Useful Links

When: September 14th, 2017   @ 7:30 pm

Murrysville Community Center

*** Meetings held 2nd Thursday of each month ***

Where:

Club Reminders

Flight Times: 

• SUNDAY - 12:00 

Noon until dark.

• OTHER DAYS -

10:00 A.M. until dark

• For quiet electric park 

flyers or unpowered 

aircraft only: 

Permitted Flying 

Hours - 8:00 A.M. 

until dark, seven days 

a week. 

Murrysville Community Center
3091 Carson Avenue, 
Murrysville, PA 15668


